
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

OCTOBER 

Wednesday 4th– Meeting for Y6 parents 

re: Robinwood residential at 5pm 

Thursday 5th– Harvest festival service @  

St Johns church at 9:20am all families    

welcome 

Wednesday 11th– Meeting for Y4 parents 

re: Multiplication tables check at 5pm 

Wednesday 18th– Flu vaccinations  

Wednesday 18th– Meeting for Y6 parents 

re: Supporting your child with SATs 

Thursday 19th– Halloween Disco 

Thursday 19th– School closes for half term 

Friday 20th– INSET  

Monday 30th– Return to school  

 CONGRATULATIONS! 
Children are rewarded every week for their fantastic efforts in 
learning and behaviour. Children can achieve a Golden Brick for their 
learning; a Purple Card for their good behaviour and attitude and a 
‘Child of the Week’ certificate and tasty treat for being a brilliant 

learner and a well behaved pupil. Photographs of children of the week enjoy-
ing their treat can be found on our website and the new school Facebook 
page  https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550969303550  

Classes will earn a collective trophy for the best attendance per week and 
individuals will receive a certificate half- termly for 96%+ attendance. Con-
gratulations to Y2 for the highest attendance with  99.2% this week. 

 

Ensure your child(ren) have a water bottle everyday. 

Ensure your child’s uniform is name labelled, including 

their coats. 

FS2, Y1, Y2 and Y3 children bring their reading log 

book to school everyday. 

Any lost property will be stored in the entrance to the 

school hall. It can be collected at the end of the school 

day with a parent/carer. 

P.E kits are to be worn on the day of your child's P.E 

lesson. No football kits or gymnastics outfits are al-

lowed. 

Check your child’s class webpage for information 

specific to their class. 

 

If your child is entering school by themselves please 

be aware that the school gates are locked until 

8:30am. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

For emergency and urgent messages, plus notification of medical appointments please contact the school office: 

Tel: 01909 770236 email: school@walesprimary.co.uk 

To contact your child’s teacher regarding their learning and/or behaviour please use their email address. This can be found on your child’s class web page on School  

Spider: www.walesprimary.co.uk 

Harvest Festival is at St Johns church on Thursday 5th 
October from 9:20am. Parents and carers are welcome 
to join the children in the celebration of harvest. Pupils 
will be sharing work and singing songs they have been 
practicing. Please support the Archer Project by        donating the following 
items: 

Tinned food; other food such as cereal, sugar, tea, coffee, biscuits, juice, 
rice, snacks, cup a soup. 

Toiletries: razors, tooth paste and toothbrushes, shaving foam, shampoo, 
conditioner, body wash, washing powder, deodorants.  

NO THANKS– Part used food, toiletries, roll on, jumble, pasta. 

WANTED Colouring books, Dot to Dot and 

puzzle books for outdoor play please 

Mental Health and Wellbeing 

Here at Wales Primary we are committed to support pupils, staff and parents. 

Please see the following links to sites where you can find information regarding self 

referrals and support programmes. 

https://www.nhs.uk/mental-health/talking-therapies-medicine-treatments/talking-
therapies-and-counselling/nhs-talking-therapies/ 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk 
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